
 
MUPY welcomed the delegate from University of South Australia
 

August 21st, 2017 
 
On August 21st, 2017, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Mullika Chomnawang, Deputy Dean for Research & International
Relations, along with faculty members welcomed Mr. Juan Ospina, a coordinator for international
business development, from School of Pharmacy, University of South Australia. On this occasion, they
had a chance to discuss about mutual collaboration between two institutions regarding student
exchange and research collaboration.



https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2082


